
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 12, 2024 
 
RE: Comprehensive Permit Application – 133 Essex Street 
 
 
 
 
 
The Hamilton Board of Health will need to review a new septic application and plan for this project. 
 
The previous proposal was approved for 50 units, this proposal is for 59 units. 
  
 
 
 
Greg Bernard 
Hamilton Septic Inspector 
 


